

## **MEADGATE PRIMARY SCHOOL**

Mascalls Way • Great Baddow • Chelmsford • Essex CM2 7NS
Tel: (01245) 259403 • Fax: (01245) 344297
E-mail: admin@meadgate.essex.sch.uk • Website: www.meadgateprimary.com
Executive Headteacher: Mr. J. J. Figg

Monday 5<sup>th</sup> November 2018

Dear Parents/Carers of Choir Members,

It is with great pleasure that I inform you that the Choir have again been asked to perform at the Christmas Bazaar. This year, the bazaar is taking place on Friday 30<sup>th</sup> November 5-7pm.

Choir members need to arrive by 5:25 (meet by the Reception class toilets at this time and again at 5:55). They should be dressed in **smart school uniform** but may add Christmas 'accessories' if they so wish e.g. tinsel around wrists/ponytail etc. They will perform at 5:30 and 6:00 (on the stairs) and will be finished by about 6:10. Of course, they will be free to visit the stalls before, between and after their performances but they **must** have an adult with them. I will be available to supervise them for the performances **only**.

Please indicate below whether your child is able to attend. The slips should be handed back to me at Choir next Monday (12<sup>th</sup> November).

Many thanks for your support,

Miss M. Laurence.

Permission slip for the choir pe			
Child's name	201 	<u> </u>	
Class			
I would like my child to sing at the	he Christmas Bazaar and the	re will be an adult to accon	npany them
		*	
My child is <b>unable</b> to sing at the	Christmas Bazaar this year		